
Power Siting 
Board 

John R. Kasich, Governor 
Thomas W. Johnson, Chairman 

Board Members 
Director, Ohio Environmental Pfoleclion Agency 

Director, Ohio Developmenl Sen/ices Agency 
Director, Ohio Department of Health 

Director, Ohio Oepartmerrt of Naiuiai Resoi^rces 
Director, Ohio Department of Agriculture 

Public Memtier 
Ohio House of Representatives 

Ohio Senate 

October 27,2014 

White 
11 Maplewood Dr. 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Re: Greenwich Windpark - Case Number 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Mr. White, 

c 
o 
o 

15, 

j r 

CD 

3 : 

XT 
\ 0 

CD 
O 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board regarding the Greenwich Windpark. Your 
correspondence will be docketed in the public comments for case number 13-0990-EL-BGN 

On September 23, 2014, Omega Crop Company filed an application for rehearing in this case. On 
October 22, 2014, the Board's administrative law judge issued an entry granting Omega Crop 
Company's application for rehearing for the limited purpose of affording the Board additional time to 
consider the issues raised in the application. 

It is important to note that the Board does not plan to hold an additional public hearing in this case. 
Following a complete review of the issues raised by Omega, the Board will issue a final Entry on 
Rehearing at a yet to be scheduled Board meeting in Columbus. 

Additional information regarding the Greenwich Windpark is available on the Board's website at 
www.OPSB.ohio.gov. If you have any additional questions, please contact me at (866) 270-6772. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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RE; CASE NO. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Attn, OPfIB 
We, in this community, REQUEST ANOTHER HEARING ON THE PROPOSED 
WIND TURBNES slated to be put up in our midst. I hope that 
you at the OPSB, because of your power to approve or turn down 
these proj ects, are aware of the many negative effects of these 
huge turbines compared with the advantages. As you know, if 
government money wasn't helping to pay for them, they would 
NEVER be put up. 
If they are allowed to be put up, it definitely takes away the 
property rights of hundreds being forced to live next to these 
monsters the rest of their lives. 
Consider that the wind turbine industry's only interest is 
PROFITS, much of it tax payer money. In our area, these turbines 
are NOT a constant, reliable source of electicity. They never 
pay for themselves with electricity generated. They shouldn't 
be erected just because it's the "politically correct" thing 
to do. The wind energy people have'developed a very positive 
spin on these turbines and buy out communities and governments. 
They have no real interest in 'Green Energy'or the communities 
V7here thsy put thQm. They don' t have to live next door to these 
monsters for the rest of their lives as we will. 

As public servants, we hope you at the OPSB will please look 
more carefully into the negative effects of these turbines and 
what is best for the MAJORITY in our community, 

A concerned resident and land owner. 


